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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Thank You 10th / 11h February  1st Collection €1,300   2nd Collection (Share) €750 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

God so loved the world ! 
 

 PRAYING DURING LENT 
The Lent Readings 2018                                             

for prayer and preaching 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesdays                                                                                          

21st and 28th February  

7th, 14th & 21st March   

St Kevin’s Oratory                                                                            
11.15 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.  

with Fr Kieran J. O’Mahony, OSA 

The Annual Collection for ACCORD 
the  Diocesan Agency for Marriage and the 
Family, will be taken up at all Masses this 

weekend, February 17th & 18th.  

The Collection for ACCORD will replace 
the usual Share Collection.  ACCORD 

Dublin needs your support:  Please give generously. 

Thank You 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)                         
The Rite of Election will take place here in the Pro-Cathedral 

today, the First Sunday of Lent at 3.30 p.m. for adults who 

will be initiated this Easter. 

On Tuesdays and Fridays                       

from 5.00 to 5.30 p.m.                                       

commencing Tuesday 20th February  

there will be Sung Vespers.   
Vespers is also called Evening Prayer,                

it takes place as dusk begins to fall.  
Evening Prayer gives thanks for the day 

just past and makes an evening sacrifice of 
praise to God (Psalm 141:1).  

Trócaire Boxes are 

available at the back 

of the Cathedral 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Psalm_141

